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Week beginning Monday 22 November 2021

Dear Parent or Carer

Thank you again for your continued support during this school term as we traverse through 
this level 3 time. These regulations remain with the school setting until the end of this term. 
Although NSW Health ease regulations within NSW our schools remain under stricter 
regulations especially as we have a young cohort of primary aged students.

The Celebrating success awards to all of our students will continue at the end of the year 
week beginning 6 December, 2021. Parents will be provided with a zoom link to the 
classroom when the presentation occurs and photos provided of their child. A schedule will 
be available closer to this week. The grade cohorts will be staggered for parents.

Year 6 Celebrating Success will be more formalised and again be streamed live and photos 
taken. This will take place on Wednesday 8 December 2021.

All these dates will be on our website calendar.

During the last two weeks students were involved in class check in assessments and in PAT 
Maths and Reading assessments which help the school’s planning process in supporting our
students future directions for growth.

Our Opportunity Class test was very well organised and 31 students were successful in 
completing their online test. Thank you to Mrs Markovski, Mrs Hewitt and Mrs Kennedy for a 
huge team effort.

Teachers are preparing your child’s Semester 2 Reports and will be handing them out on the
10 December 2021.

If parents know their child will not be returning to Oatley Public in 2022 could they please 
email the school as soon as possible as we are finalising enrolment numbers for Classes 
2022.

Also if parents are going on early vacation at the end of this year and are returning back to 
Oatley we need this information as well.

Our second Kindergarten 2022 zoom went ahead last week and we are looking forward to 
the Kindergarten coming into school for a face to face Orientation on 2 December 2021. We 
are also looking forward to meeting new Year 3 and 4 students enrolling in 2022.

Year 5 & 6 students will be experiencing their author study incursion this week which they 
have had the opportunity in studying his book Two Wolves.



Last week we celebrated WHITE RIBBON DAY on Friday 19 November 2021. Parents will 
see a beautiful presentation through Class Dojo and we acknowledge the importance of 
respectful relationships with our students. Thank you to Mrs Adams and Mrs Bannister for 
coordinating this very important focus in our school.

Regards

Debbie Hunter

Principal


